
Maire Buckley 

Subject : FW: Westland Horticulture's Application for an IPPC License 

From: Dave Raftis [mailto:daveraftis@amail.com~ 
Sent: 13 October 2010 10:44 
To: Wexford Receptionist 
Subject: Westland Horticulture's Application for an IPPC License 

Hello Son$ Marie 

I'd like to enquire as to any decision that has been made in granting an IPPC license to Westland 
Horticultural Ltd. Application reference number PO9 14-01 - 100803 1 01 509 

I would be grateful for any hrther information you might have on this matter, and also, if an 
"Environmental Impact Assessment" is required. 

Kind regards, 

Dave Raftis 

Westmeath Environmental Group 

-- 
Dave Raftis 

This email hasbeen scanned by the MessageLabs Email Security System. 
For more information please visit http://www.messaaelabs.codemail 
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